
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2022 12:10:05 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2022 

MRS Joanne Flew 
1102 Barrenjoey RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 

RE: DA2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
As far as we can assess this latest proposal is just an attempt to make us believe that this is a 
more sympathetic plan. 
It is not really any different to the previous application. 
We live in Palm Beach because we believe that it is the last suburb on the on the peninsular 
which hasn't been absolutely ruined by over development and we want it to remain this way. 

This latest design is overwhelmingly inappropriate for this beautiful and historic area. 
Please reconsider. 

Joanne and Mark Flew 
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